
October 3, 2015

Gospel for Asia
1116 St. Thomas Way
Wills Point, Texas 75169

To: K.P. Yohannan and the USA Board of Gospel for Asia

The expectancies I have had about my effectiveness as a member of the 
Board of Gospel for Asia (USA) have come to an end, and, by this letter in 
conjunction with a prior electronic communication, I conclude my 30 years 
of service on the Board.

I cherish the love and fellowship of all the members and trust that it will 
continue.

Your brother,

Gayle Erwin


